
City of Seattle 
NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULEMAKING AND OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT 
 
The City of Seattle’s director of the Department of Finance and Administrative Services (FAS), acting 
under the authority of Seattle Municipal Code Chapter 6.214, sections .220 and .360, proposes to adopt 
a rule relating to the maximum private impound fees that tow companies may charge. 
 
An electronic copy of the proposed rule is available at http://www.seattle.gov/finance-and-
administrative-services/directors-rules. 
 
All interested persons are invited to present data, views or comments regarding the proposed rule in 
writing. Written comments must be received no later than 5 p.m. on April 6, 2020, and may be emailed, 
mailed or delivered to:  
 
City of Seattle 
Department of Finance and Administrative Services 
Attention: Matthew Eng 
P.O. Box 94785 
Seattle, WA  98124-7085 
matthew.eng@seattle.gov 
 
Calvin W. Goings, Director  
Department of Finance and Administrative Services 

http://www.seattle.gov/finance-and-administrative-services/directors-rules
http://www.seattle.gov/finance-and-administrative-services/directors-rules
mailto:matthew.eng@seattle.gov

